
 
From: Susan Pegg  
Sent: July 6, 2021 1:36 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Dundas Urban Expansion 
 
Your request for comments was short and no time given to respond.  Was that intentional??  And there 
were many who didn't receive the survey so they could submit their opinions. 
 
I would like to be notified of upcoming information and any changes to Urban Expansion in the Dundas 
and surrounding areas. 
 
Susan F. Pegg 
 
Urban expansion will not support those people who need and want affordable housing.  It will only 
reduce more fertile farmland and satisfy residents of the Toronto areas to more here where they can 
sell their homes for more and purchase in this area for less!!!   
 
Not everyone is suited living in semi-rural areas.   
They don't respect the water supply with a community or private well. 
They don't respect the need for excess rainfall run-off (grass and gardens).  Instead they pave move of 
the property with cement, pavement, pools and homes that take up most of the property!! 
 
Your deadline for comments is noted and I respectfully ask that you open up the site where more people 
can access the information and submit their comments before too much natural habitat is destroyed. 
 
I finally have bats in the area;  something I have worked to attract for some time.  They need habitat too 
and help reduce mosquitos. 
 
Regards, 
Susan F. Pegg 
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